
 

 

 

 

Head's Hello, 
 
This is a very hard head's hello to write. Closing the school gates for an undetermined period 
is not a position I would have ever imagined being in. Please know, that we are here if you 
need us. You can contact us via email or dojo, and we will keep in touch with the children 
about their learning in the weeks to come. The children have made me immensely proud this 
week. They have been engaged with their learning, kind to each other and sensible about 
keeping their hands clean. I could not have asked for any more from the staff, who have      
remained dedicated to their profession throughout this testing and emotional time.  
 
I am sure that we will all see each other very soon, when the sun is shining and we will be 
able to celebrate our school plays, sports days and summer fayre. I look forward to seeing 
you all on the other side. 
 
Keep safe and well 
 
Natalie 
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Lostwithiel School Association (LSA) Lottery 
 

Numbers drawn this morning by Molly Casling  
 

The results are for February  
1st - ball 19 - £24 - S and N Gould 
2nd - ball 14 - £12 - S and N Gould 

3rd - ball 26 - £4 - Natalie Simmonds  
 

March results are 
1st - ball 8 - £24 - Nick M 

2nd - ball 24 - £12 - Ramon  
3rd - ball 14 - £4 - S and N Could 

 
Well done lucky winners!  



 

 

We have copied here a document which outlines contact details for organisations able to offer assistance with  

financial support.  



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

CHANGE OF DATE FOR MAY BANK HOLIDAY 2020 

The May Bank Holiday 2020 date has been changed   

FROM: Monday 4th May TO: Friday 8th May  

 

PLEASE NOTE THAT SCHOOL WILL BE OPEN AS USUAL ON MONDAY 4th MAY AND CLOSED TO PUPILS ON FRIDAY 8TH MAY.  THIS CHANGE HAS BEEN 

MADE NATIONALLY TO MARK THE  ANNIVERSARY OF V E DAY.  

 

IMPORTANT NEWS REGARDING LOSTWITHIEL SCHOOL INSET DAYS  

The Cornwall Council term dates and holidays for school year 2019/2020   

SCHOOL YEAR 2019/2020 

Lostwithiel School will be taking their staff training (inset) days in a week block again next year, during the 2019/2020 school year, 

following the May half term week.  Therefore school will be closed to pupils from Monday 25th May to Friday 29th May 2020 (half 

term) and also the week following that from Monday 1st June to Friday 5th June 2020 (inset days).   

Pupils return to school on Monday 8th June 2020. 

LOSTWITHIEL SCHOOL TERM DATES AND INSET DAY INFORMATION  


